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Editor:  Marta Iler 

Happy New Year!  2023 kicks off with some 
great activities and fundraisers.  We start off with 
our bus trip to Apron’s Cooking School featur-
ing a “Some Enchanted Evening” menu and 
demonstration. Yum, the menu looks scrump-
tious.  Next is our give it a try “Black Diamond 
Fun Golf Scramble” (sold out).  February 
opens with the Leesburg Blues Brothers 
Tribute Dinner & Show (filling up quickly) and 
brings back our “Bunco on the Bayou” Tourna-
ment.  Read on for more about upcoming 
events.  

You may recall that last month, I welcomed the 
new year with a quote by author Edith 
Lovejoy Pierce: “We will open the book. Its 
pages are blank. We are going to put words 
on them ourselves.  The book is called Oppor-
tunity and its first chapter is New Year's 
Day.” Well, January is the time we begin to look 
to the future and start to plan for the following 
club year.  

I invite each of you to join in and be part of writ-
ing the next chapter.  Please consider getting 
involved with the club’s operations; bring 
new ideas to the table and help us to sustain 
our mission.    
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INSIDE THIS ISSUE 
President’s Message—continued 

We are currently in the process of forming a 
Nominating Committee that will gather and 
assemble a slate of Executive Officers 
(President, 1st and 2nd Vice Presidents, 
Treasurer, and Secretary) to present to the 
membership for election of the 2023-2024 Of-
ficers. If you get a call from a committee 
member, please consider volunteering to 
serve.   If you get a call from a committee 
member, please consider volunteering to 
serve.  An announcement of the open ex-
ecutive board positions will be sent out 
sent in February.   

Also, as our 2022-2023 year concludes, we 
will have several long-time Board mem-
bers who will be passing the baton to 
women with new ideas and perspectives. If 
you have any questions about the various po-
sitions and the duties of each, please get in 
touch with me.  See page 3 for what the By-
Laws on the nominating committee require-
ments. 

So again, Happy New Year to all our won-
derful ladies and I hope to see you at one or 
more of the events planned for 2023! 

  Cheryl 
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February 2023 Luncheon Entertainment: 
Who is Al Chance? 

The Nature Coast & Sun Coast now have a professional singer and 

recording artist who has been performing for over 

40 years. Al has worked in bands, orchestras, re-

cording studios  and vocal quartets in the New York 

City area, but most recently as a solo vocal artist. As 

such, he has performed in New Jersey, Tucson, 

El Paso, New Mexico, Spring Hill, Brooksville, 

The Villages, Tampa,  Port Richey, Wesley Chap-

el, Lecanto, Ocala and Homosassa. His perfor-

mances are delivered singing over his own pre-

recorded background music tracks - the same digital music technology that 

the world’s greatest singers today also utilize in their live acts.  

Chance is known for his wide range and vocal imitative morphing skills in 

crossing styles and genres of music from Swing 

and Standards to Opera, R & B, Doo-Wop and 

Rock to today’s Latino & Country artists. He is 

one of the very few vocalists who can render every-

thing from the baritone of Frank Sinatra to a 

Frankie Valli/Smokey Robinson falsetto, with eve-

ry note on perfect pitch. He DOES NOT use “Vocal 

Tuners” or any other new technology devices to en-

hance his voice.  

His vocal tributes are reminiscent of: 

Tom Jones, Engelbert Humperdinck, Jim Morrison (Doors), Michael 
McDonald, Van Morrison, Robert Lamm (Chicago), Gary Puckett 

(Union Gap), Blood, Sweat & Tears, Levi Stubbs  (Four Tops), Smokey 
Robinson, Johnny Cash, Russell Thompkins, Jr (Stylistics),  and of 

course - Elvis! 
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Community & Charity Outreach for 

February 2023 

Resource Center 

Needs: 

 Canned Meats & Tuna                

 Mac and Cheese 

 Spaghetti and Sauce or any type 

Pasta       

 Peanut Butter 

 Canned fruits and vegetables       

 Cereal 

 Toilet Paper and Paper towels     

 Soups 

CASA 

                      CASA Address: 

PO Box 205, Inverness, FL. 34451 

CASA—352-344-8111 

Diane Edwards—860-434-2330 

Needs: 

 Contractor Bags, 13 gallon kitchen 

bags 

 Toilet paper, Large bottles of sham-

poo, conditioner, bodywash and lo-

tion 

 Foil, Dish soap, Saran wrap, Ziploc 

Bags—gallon and sandwich size 

 Baby wipes, diapers - all sizes and 

pull ups, diaper rash cream 

 Bleach and HE laundry detergent 

Resource Center Address: 

PO Box 205, Inverness, FL. 34451 

CASA—352-344-8111 

Diane Edwards—860-434-2330 
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Carter Head Start School Needs 

For the past four years, Sue Miller has knitted hats and mittens for the 

children at Carter School.  She would welcome acrylic yarn #4 (regular 

weight) to continue her great outreach knitting.   If members have a yarn 

“stash” waiting to be donated, consider bringing it to the February lunch-

eon and placing it in the Carter bin. 

Gently used children’s books are always in demand at Carter School.  

Teachers use them in the classroom, and some are sent home with the 

children.  Garage sale enthusiasts look for books appropriate for 1–5 year 

old’s.  The books may be placed in the Carter Bin at the luncheons. 

Needs:  Yarn and Used Books 
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Bluesmobile 

food, cash prizes, share the wealth 
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(Continued) 

All proceeds will benefit our charities and scholarships. 
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Name      Phone #       Check #         Date      Entrée 

   (A, B, or C) 

1     

2.     

3.     

4.     

5.     

6.     

7.     

8.     

Join us for a CHWC 

Fundraiser for Scholarships   

and Charities 

6:00 pm  to 6:45 pm Cash Bar    6:45 p.m. Dinner 

Followed by Leesburg Blues Brothers Tribute 

and Pictures with BBT after the show. 

Leesburg Blues Brothers Tribute 

Dinner & Show—Saturday Feb. 4, 2023 

Hampton Room at the Citrus Hills Golf & 

Reserve as an individual, couple or a complete table for 8.  Member’s guests are invited.   Pease 

be sure to have all names, phone #, check #, date  and entrée selection on the Registration Form 

Below.  If you want to sit with a specific couple or individual, please sign up on the same form.    

There are three ways to register:  Place your form with your check (no cash) made payable to 

CHWC (Dinner Show in Memo line) in the CHWC Drop Box at the Citrus Hills Pro Shop, at the 

Monthly Luncheon or mail to Diane Edwards 4195 N. Monadnock Rd. Hernando, FL  34442. 

Entrée Options: 

A—Sliced London Broil with Bearnaise Sauce    B—Bourbon Salmon     C –Jake’s Favorite:  Fried Chicken 

Dinner includes:  Entrée, Garlic Mashed Potatoes, Chef’s Vegetable Blend, Rolls, Strawberry Cloud 

Cake, Coffee & Tea (includes tip) 

Check out their website:   https://

www.facebook.com/

Only a few seats left-when they are sold, we will start a waiting list . 

https://www.facebook.com/LeesburgBluesBrothers/
https://www.facebook.com/LeesburgBluesBrothers/
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     Bunco is Back  

     Join us in a FUNdraiser hosted by the CHWC 

“BUNCO ON THE BAYOU” TOURNAMENT 

Bring your friends and plan to have fun, laugh and maybe            

win some prizes. 

   February 24, 2023 

      Beverly Hills Lions Club 

        72 Civic Circle, Beverly Hills 

           1:00 PM – 4:30 PM 

              Doors open at 12:30 PM 

Cash prizes, raffle items, share the wealth. Suggested donation: $25 

per person 

 Register at the CHWC monthly luncheons 

*Walk in registration welcome at the door pending seat availability 

 Call:  Mary Lou Kosty   978-590-3630 

   Sharon Davis    408-390-9527 

Proceeds from this event benefit our scholarship fund and our designated local charities.  

CHWC is a 501 (c)(3)  non profit organization which is devoted 

to making  a difference in the community. 
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Annual Style Show 

March 8, 2023 Luncheon 

Hats off to Fashion! 

Our members will stroll down the runway in fabulous  
outfits and accessories from: 

 Chico’s Off the Rack 

An amazing variety of gift baskets, desserts and flowers will 

be available for purchase.  Chairs Ileen Zavoda, Ann Hoy and 

their creative committee are delighted to chair this event.    

Members Only Luncheon and Fashion Show 

                        Cost: $35.00 
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$60.00 pp tournament cost 
includes golf fees, break-
fast bags, lunch, mulligans 
and putts plus prizes. Sign 
in at Windsor room  7:45 – 
8:30. 

Donations for baskets and 

share-the-wealth drawings 

will be available.  

Optional fun -  Choose a 

country with which you identi-

fy.  Dress in attire from that 

country and/or display the 

flag on your own cart or 

bag. Prizes for best costume. 

 

 
Name & GHIN# 

 
Phone # 

Using Own 
Cart?- Y/N 

Gluten Free (GF) 
No nuts (NN) 

1.    

2.    

3.    

4.    

Primary contact for a foursome - Name and Email address__________________________ 

All future information related to the scramble will be emailed to the primary contact 

(above). 

CELEBRATE 

Women Golfers from Around the World Tournament 

Citrus Hill’s Women’s 

Club Charity Spring 9-

Hole Scramble and Fund-

raiser. 

April 14, 2023 

9:00 am Shotgun start 

Meadows Course at the   

Citrus Hills Golf and Coun-

try Club 

Registration deadline is  

March 24, 2023 

Get your foursome together 

or we can make a foursome 

for you. 

Please submit entries to:  Diane Edwards at 4195 N. Monadnock Road, Hernando, 

Fl. 34442 or drop in the drop box at pro shop. 



Aprons  
Cooking School 

Winter Park 

Tuesday 

January 17 

Trip Leader-Beth Huntsberry 

Beth.huntsberry@gmail.com 
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Join us for “Some Enchanted Evening” 
(actually, it’s during the day) 

 

Curried Crab with Honeydew-Watermelon & Arugula Salad 

Pistachio Crusted Pork Noisettes 

Roasted Root Vegetables and Black Cherry Demi-Glace 

Filet Mignon with Horseradish Crust 

Potato-Fennel Gratin 

Chocolate Truffle Bars with Red Wine Ice Cream 

$96.00pp  Bus Leaves 9:30 from Lecanto Walmart  Returns by 5:00 

To register either sign up at the luncheon or place in an envelope labeled “Aprons” in the CHWC 
box at the Pro Shop with your check. Your reservation is not confirmed until the check is received. 

Please review the cancellation policy in the CHWC Handbook for info regarding refunds. 

NAME EMAIL PHONE 

   

      

      

   

mailto:Beth.huntsberry@gmail.com
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Make Your Own Fascinator 
(Easier than you think!!)  

Wednesday 

January 18 

1:00 – 3:30 

1578 N Tee Time Terrace 

Pre-registration required 

Attend this year’s Hats Off to Fashion show in a creation of your own de-
sign.  Led by Elizabeth D’Andrea and Mary Stansfield, you’ll learn    

simple steps 

Register at the luncheon 

or by email to:  

mstansfield60@gmail.com 

Participants will receive a supply list 

as well as pre-work prior to the 

workshop. 

 

Estimated supplies cost is $15.00. 

Pre-work should take about an hour. 
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MEET ME AT THE MOVIES 

January 24 (Around lunchtime) 

Epic Theatre 

4414 SW College Rd 

    Ocala (behind Dick’s Sporting Goods) 

Join us for a movie and lunch at the Epic Theater 

4414 SW College Rd in Ocala (Behind Dick’s Sporting Goods) 

If you have signed up for the Meet Me at the Movie club, you 
will receive an email mid-January with time/movie preference/

Possible January Movies: 

 

• Avatar – The Way of Water 

• The Fabelmans 

• Whitney Houston: I Wanna Dance with 
Somebody 

CLUB LEADER (interim – Mary Stansfield) 

mstansfield60@gmail.com or 478.696.3186 

mailto:mstansfield60@gmail.com
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Come Play Bunco with Us 
 Never played but 

want to try? 

 

 Looking for a Bunco 

group? 

 

 Getting ready for the 

Tournament? 

 

 Just want to have 
some fun and meet 
some new ladies? 

Bunco is a fast paced, easy to learn dice game. 

Join us Friday, January 27 at 2:30 for Bunco & Bev-

erages. Whether you’re playing in the tournament or 

not, it’s a chance to learn the game or just play, but 

mostly meet some new people and have a good time. 

Sign up at the luncheon or contact Mary Stansfield 478.696.3186 or mstans-
field60@gmail.com for more information. 

mailto:mstansfield60@gmail.com
mailto:mstansfield60@gmail.com


Page 17 

 

VISIT the Museum of the 

American Arts & Crafts Movement 

Thursday, March 16 

Bus leaves 9:00 am– Returns 4:30 pm 

                 Cost:  $54.00 

 

Located in St. Petersburg, This 
five-story, 137,000 square-foot 
museum is a work of art itself, 
with incredible architectural ele-
ments such as a grand atrium, 

skylights, and a dramatic spiral 
staircase - all adorned with peri-

od art, light fixtures, windows,      
fireplaces, and more. 

Make your check payable to CHWC-MAACM. You can register at the luncheon or 
drop your check in the CHWC box at the Pro Shop. (Please place check in an en-
velope marked “Museum”.) For further information contact Mary Stansfield at 
mstansfield60@gmail.com or 478-696-3186. 

 

Since opening in September 2021, the 
new Museum of Arts & Crafts Moment 
has received rave reviews. Highlights 

include several room installations includ-
ing the 1912 entry hall from the James 

A. Culbertson House designed by 
Charles and Henry Greene as well as 
rare, and one-of-a-kind examples of fur-
niture, pottery, tiles, woodblocks, textiles, 

leaded glass and many more items    
created c. 1890-1930. 

www.museumaacm.org 

mailto:mstansfield60@gmail.com
http://www.museumaacm.org/
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SAVE THE DATE FOR SUN, SURF, AND SAND….. 

Pier 60 Sugar Sands Festival 

Clearwater Beach 

Tuesday, April 18 

$45.00 

• Watch master sand artists from around the world.  

• Join the people watchers as they stroll through the 21,000 square foot 

exhibit tent. 

• See buskers performing amazing tricks. 

We’re still in the planning stages for a few little surprises to make this trip even 

more memorable. Check the CHWC website for updates. 
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By donating to the CHWC Paw Pantry program, we 

can make a difference in the livers of over 100 sen-

ior’s Pets.  At this month’s luncheon, CHWC part-

nered with Pet Sense who contributed 125 pounds 

of dog and cat food to add to our member’s dona-

tions of 186 pounds.  We will be collecting again at 

the next luncheon to accept your generous dona-

tions.  Any brand, any size of unopened, canned 

or dry dog and cat food is welcomed and appreci-

ated.   
 

The Citrus County Pet Meals Program is supple-

mental to Meals on Wheels.  Pet Meals started 

nearly 19 years ago when a very thin man receiving 

Meals on Wheels was only taking small bites of his 

food and then placing his food tray on the floor for a 

much beloved Chihuahua to finish his meal.  

When asked why he was doing this, he stated he did 

not have the money to buy dog food any longer and 

that he would rather go hungry than not feed his pet. 

Pet Meals is a 100 percent donation-based and 

volunteer driven program that provides dog/cat 

food to about 100 home bound seniors.  Food is 

not guaranteed and relies on the generosity of the 

community.   
 

Pets are often the only consistent  companion 

many seniors have and are often considered part of 

the family and pet food is a big   expense. 
 

 

        

    Thank you!   

For more  

Information: 

Contact:  Karen Settle 

708-205-7037     

CHWC Paw Pantry Needs: 

Unopened dry or canned dog food 

Unopened dry or canned cat food 

Watch for BOGOS at Publix's Pet aisle/ any brand or size accepted. 

1,419  pounds as of 1/11/23 
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Citrus Hills Women's Club's Paw Pantry was very lucky dur-
ing the month of December to be chosen by our local pet 
store, Petsense, to be the recipient of their customer and 

store pet donations.  Store manager, 
Jennifer Britt was very happy to partner 
with Paw Pantry in making Christmas a 
little brighter for Pet Meals deserving 
pets.  Each month, Petsense chooses a 
needy pet group to support.  When ap-
proached by CHWC, Jennifer was only 
to happy to say “yes” and lend her sup-
port.  Her and her store's wonderful cus-
tomers during the month of December 

accumulated over 100 pounds of dog/cat dry and canned 
foods, dozens of Treats and over 100 toys of all varie-
ties ......bouncing balls, colorful mice, rope chew toys 
and cuddly plush toys !  All in all making for many happy 
pets. 
 

Petsense is located at 3545 N. Lecanto Highway in Bever-
ly Hills.  If you are in the area, please stop in and give them 
a big “Thank You”!  Their web site is:   
https://www.petsense.com 

Petsense Makes Sense   



Name:  Kimberly Dahlen        Member Since: 2020 

State:  Illinois                          Month:  February 

 

Facts:    I was born in Illinois and am the oldest of 7 chil-

dren.  In high school, I played the lead female roles in the musi-

cals, South Pacific and Music Man.  In the marching band, I played 

the clarinet and accompanied others at competition on the pi-

ano. I still enjoy playing the piano.  I received a degree in Busi-

ness from Saint Mary-of-the Woods College in Indiana and entered law school. After my first year of 

law school, I married my husband, Michael, who is also a lawyer. We have been married for 45 years. 

During the summer before my third year of law school, I was a law clerk for the Illinois Appellate Court, 

5th District.  After passing the bar exam, I was employed as the first woman prosecutor in William-

son County. I was offered a job in Marion County as a prosecutor. When my husband accepted a law 

position in Wheaton, Illinois, I applied for a position at the DuPage County State’s Attorney’s Office and 

worked in their civil division.  

After several years in DuPage County, Michael joined a law firm in Southern Illinois. We moved to Car-

bondale, Illinois. I worked in the Jackson County State’s Attorney’s Office until I was appointed as an 

Assistant Illinois Attorney General where I was the director of the Illinois Attorney General’s Sat-

ellite Office in Carbondale.  I was appointed as the first woman to be an associate judge in the First 

Judicial Circuit.  I was reappointed every 4 years for 27 years.   

After 10 years of marriage, our son, Patrick, was born.  As a family, we spent time travelling,  hiking, bik-

ing and church activities.  Patrick was an athlete, so we spent time watching and participating in several 

sports. When Patrick graduated from Georgetown, we decided to make Citrus Hills our retirement 

home. 

I have learned to play mahjongg, canasta, golf and pickleball.  Michael and I enjoy our pool as well 

as the local theater in Citrus County and the entertainment in Citrus Hills. Most of our enjoyment comes 

from our new friends and neighbors.  

Open Secret: I remember presiding over a criminal case and the defendant decided to bolt from the 

courtroom during a recess. In trying to apprehend him, the bailiffs drew their guns, chased him out the 

front door, and apprehended him.  The jury did not know what the commotion was about, so the trial 

went on.  He was found guilty, and based on his prior record and the sentencing guidelines, he received 

the maximum sentence.  

Wish: When I started college, I wanted to be an opera singer.  

Page 21 
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CHWC Membership Committee News 

 At the end of 2022 our CHWC had 364 members; 42 of  

these members are new to our Club.  Please warmly wel-

come our two newest members:   

Maryann Gribbin, Sue Boshela, Debbie Greenbaum, 
Kathy Smith and Brenda Harvey  

 

We look forward to seeing you at future Club events and 

luncheons. 

If you haven’t already picked up your 2022-2023 Membership Directory, 

please stop by the Membership Committee table at the next luncheon you 

attend to get your 

copy. 

Thinking of you cards were sent to:  

Judy Margulies, Judy Stone, Ann Hoy and                      
Richard Sopoerson 

If you know of someone who needs a bit of sunshine, please   
contact: 

Denise Uva at (973) 896-7180 or uva.denise@gmail.com or Marcia 

Porterfield at (734) 223-2026 or porterfield1921@gmail.com. 

mailto:uva.denise@gmail.com
mailto:porterfield1921@gmail.com
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Why Scholarships? 

Have you ever found yourself wondering how our Citrus County 
community can possibly use all the food that CHWC collects at 
its luncheons every month, or the 500 pounds of pet food we 
donated in just one month last year, or the hundreds of warm 
clothes that filled most of a large truck after our November lunch-
eon? 
 

As abundant as the donations sometimes appear, an article pub-
lished in the Citrus County Chronicle 
on December 22, 2022, written by Mi-
chael Bates, helped to clarify for me the 
enormity of need in our local environs.  
As you may have already read, Citrus 
County was ranked #34 out of 67 Flori-
da counties for the educational well-

being of our children, and #30 for family and community well-
being overall in a recent report issued by the Florida Policy Insti-
tute.   Data was collected from the Florida Child Well-Being In-
dex.  The Institute developed the rankings using data from KIDS 
COUNT, a project of the nationwide Annie E. Casey Foundation.  
  

The article describes the effort underway in the County, Prosperi-
ty Chain, “which seeks to break the 
chains of generational poverty by 2030.”   
The most powerful way that we as caring, 
supportive citizens can break those chains 
is by investing in our children.   
 

CHWC does this in many ways in addition 
to our collections of clothing, food, and sup-
plies that families need for daily survival.  
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We participate in the “Adopt A Child Program” 
at Christmas time to ensure that all needy chil-
dren in our county are blessed with gifts from 
Santa.  We support the Carter School, an im-
portant head start program, with our time, skill and 

donations of supplies.  We contribute to several 
important local charity groups who provide 
necessary services and support to children and 
families so that they do not, for example, go 
hungry or suffer from abuse. 

And we provide scholarship funds to high 
school and college students who need our 
support to continue their education.  Research 
has long shown that the single most powerful 

way to break 
generational 
poverty is 
through education.  Whether it be a degree in 
molecular biology from UF or a certification in of-
fice management from WTC, the students pursu-
ing these goals are taking the necessary steps to 
become productive citizens.  

 

It will be through the hard work of these young people that our County will 
be able to raise its rankings in the Florida Child Well-Being Index. 
These young people will work hard and be able to support and educate 
their own children. They will lead happier and more fulfilling lives while 
building a stronger community.  
 

And believe me, they will remember us, the people who have helped them 

escape from generational poverty.  And they will smile when they read an 

article in the paper, several years from now, which states how Citrus Coun-

ty has worked hard to raise its rankings. 

Marcia Schenker—CHWC Scholarship Committee Co-Chair 

Why Scholarship? (continued) 

Claire Lindley, Nanette Mitchell, Jane Dempsey 

and Sarah Hennessey (Winner of $100)  
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January 2023 Luncheon Pictures 

of Our Members 
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January 2023 Luncheon Pictures 

of Our Members 
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January 2023 Luncheon Pictures 

of Our Members 
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January 2023 Luncheon Pictures 

of Our Members 



Page 29 

January 2023 Luncheon Pictures 

of Our Members 
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